
 

NDCA Winter Seminar: January 22-24, 2021 
 

The NDCA is excited to present our second Virtual Seminar for our Winter event, January 22 – 24, 

2021. We have included a wide variety of topics from a variety of speakers to complete the 10 

hours of continuing education. This year the Winter Seminar registration fee will go to the 

association. If you are interested in making a separate contribution to the ND Chiro PAC, please 

send your contribution (personal check only made out to ND Chiro PAC) to: 

Dr. Kevin Bjorlie   1383 21st Ave. N   Fargo, ND 58102 

 

We are still finalizing the speaker lineup and presentation topics, but we are thrilled with the 

schedule and know you will be too. We have a mix of local experts, including Dr. Carol Winkler, 

who will share her knowledge and perspectives on licensing; Dr. Chris Danduran, an NDCA board 

member, who will share his expertise in Chiropractic Neurology by discussing metabolic 

threshold; Drs. Kevin Bjorlie, Monica Curruchich and Mike Mortenson will share their successes 

and challenges in their mission with the Whole Health Department serving veterans as an 

important part of the health care delivery team. Additionally, from the cutting edge of 

chiropractic research, we have presentations from Drs. Christine Goertz and Eugene Lewis from 

Duke University and Dr. Katie Pohlman from Parker University. From a corporate workplace 

perspective, Dr. Chad Henriksen from Northwestern Health Sciences University and 

WorkSiteRight will discuss “Chiropractic’s Role in Corporate Health.” Lastly, we are excited to 

have two organizations, the Clinical Compass and the Chiropractic Health Care Section of the 

American Public Health Association, share unique perspectives from their work in support of our 

profession and Dr. Eric Roseen who is a native North Dakotan and is currently a CARL Fellow in 

the CARL II cohort, which is, in part, being funded by a contribution from the NDCA. 

Additional content may be added to this already stellar lineup. 

 

All sessions will be available “LIVE” as recorded presentations as listed above. For an additional 

charge, you can also view the courses on-demand at a later date until March 1, 2021. We hope 

you will join us for the virtual comradery the live event offers and look forward to providing a 

wider variety of topics and speakers from the comfort of home. 


